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Christian Values: Community, Compassion, Courage, Trust, Perseverance, Thankfulness 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Welcome back to term 2! 

It has been wonderful to share the  
excitement of the children, and adults, with the progress 
of the Triangle garden that has been seen this week! The 
project has begun, but isn’t quite finished yet. We hope 

to hold a ‘grand opening’ of the space soon! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Our Christian value this term now focusses our thoughts 

on ‘Compassion’. I have no doubt there will be red 
leaves aplenty appearing on our tree of life to celebrate 

the acts of compassion witnessed around school. 

 
 
 
 
 

As we look into next week we are all looking forward to 
the speeches from our Red Kites children who are  

embracing the opportunity to be a leader within our 
school. We have remodelled the leadership opportuni-
ties with House Captain and Well Being Champion op-
portunities for year 6 and Vision Leaders from year 5. 
We will let you know how the voting goes next week! 

 

Wishing everyone a wonderful weekend, 

Ms Munday, Acting Headteacher 

www.csfschools.org 

NEWSLETTER 
Chaddleworth St. Andrew’s and Shefford 
CE Federated Primary Schools 
 

‘Living life in all its fullness’ John 10:10 

Our Children NEED YOU! 
We are looking for volunteers to come in 

and listen to children read in school. 
 If you or someone you know can spare an 

hour a week, or more, please  
contact the office or Miss Oram. You will 

make a great difference in  
developing our children's love for  

reading, fluency and comprehension while 
building a supportive reading community. 
We look forward to 

seeing you soon. 
Thank you for your  
continued support. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Last call for anyone else interested in the 
wreath making workshop. Please register 

your interest  by next week. 

Class Blogs 

Do have a look at the updated class blog pages to 
find out about your child/ren’s learning this week. 

     Robins Class Blog     Kingfishers Class Blog 

      Owls Class Blog             Red Kites Class Blog 

http://www.csf.w-berks.sch.uk
mailto:office@csf.w-berks.sch.uk
https://www.csfschools.org/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/robins-class-eyfs/robins-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/kingfishers-class-y-1-2/kingfishers-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/owls-class-yr-3-4/owls-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/red-kites-yr-5-6/red-kites-blog/
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PTFA News 

Our wonderful PTFA are busy finalising plans for the 

Winter Fete next week!  

Thank you to all the children who created the      

creative, colourful art work for the super posters 

that have popped up around school, and the village, 

to share the details of the Winter Fete with  

everyone.  

They have so many exciting things plans for the 

afternoon. Bring your grandmas, grandads, friends 

and neighbours! 

Raffle tickets have been sent home this week, if you 

need any more please email the school office. 

Please return any purchased or unsold tickets to 

school as soon as possible next week.  

Don’t forget there is also a Winter Fete Bake Off!  

So ready steady BAKE!!  

We look forward to welcoming some Christmas 

cheer and having some fun with you all there! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Diary Dates (New dates added in red) 

Class worship this week 
We shared the Bible story of ... 

The Good Samaritan  

 
We considered how this story illustrates the 

Christian value of Compassion. 

The Big Question... 
‘Who can we show  

Compassion to?’ 

November  

Sun, 10th Remembrance Sunday 

Tues, 12th  Owl Class—Stone Age Experience at  

Brightwalton Primary Schools 

Fri, 15th Children in Need 

“Pennies for Pudsey“ 

Sat, 16th PTFA School Winter Fete 

Tues, 19th KS2 Alternative Olympics, selected pupils 

St Barts 

Mon, 25th  Red Kites visit to WB Museum, Newbury 

Wed, 27th Watermill afternoon Performance—

Pinocchio 

Sat, 30th St Andrew’s Day 

December  

Mon, 2nd LAST WEEK OF CLUBS 

Red Kites visit to Greenham Common  

Control Tower 

Tues, 10th Daytime KS1 Nativity and KS2 Carol Service 

Wed, 11th Evening KS1 Nativity and KS2 Carol Service  

Fri, 13th Whole School Pantomime, Cinderella 

Wed, 18th  Whole School Christmas Dinner 

Thurs, 19th Last Day of Term 

http://www.csf.w-berks.sch.uk
mailto:office@csf.w-berks.sch.uk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MLzdQtetedc

